
Dear Parents and Families, 

I’m excited to announce that our school will be hosting a 
Scholastic Book Fair Monday, October 9th and Wednesday, 
October 11th from 3:00 - 6:00 pm. We will set it up 
Thursday, October 5th from 8:10 am - 10:00 am.

This year’s fair will bring BOOK YOU to all.  We need 
volunteers to make it happen. We hope that you can offer 
your time and talents to help students get excited about 
books and become lifelong learners.

Since every purchase benefits our school, helping is twice 
as rewarding. If you’re available to lend a hand at this 
upcoming event, please contact Mrs. Smits or sign up in the 
Sign Up Genius below. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E4CA8A923A3FE3-44319552-scholastic

Thank You! 
Missy Smits
920-338-1894
msmits@depere.k12.wi.us
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